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Samoa Bowl 2024

The Lemanu — Talaluega Administration and community proudly announce the forthcoming
Samoa Bowl Event scheduled to take place from December 23rd to 30th, 2024, in Pago Pago,
American Samoa. This event, initiated under the Togiola administration in 2003, continues to
stand as a beacon of opportunity for high school student athletes of Samoan descent, both local
and from off the islands.

The Samoa Bowl presents a unique occasion for student athletes, both female and male, to
reconnect with their heritage while engaging in the sports they love. Through the collaborative
efforts with the American Samoa Department of Education, we are thrilled to extend our support
for this endeavor, offering high school athletes a platform to demonstrate their talents and
abilities in football and volleyball on a heightened level of competition.

This year's Samoa Bowl extends invitations to teams from Hawaii, Los Angeles, Washington
State, and the Midwest, further amplifying the event's reach and significance. The American
Samoa Government looks forward to hosting this event, with the goal of fostering camaraderie,
promoting cultural appreciation, and enhancing athletic excellence for both participants and
spectators.
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